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Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
4075 Esplanade Way, Room 110 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Steel Hector & Davis LLP 'RlGfhl,, .. 215 South Monroe, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1804 

850.222.2300 

850.222.8410 Fax 
www.steelhector.com 

Charles A. Guyion 
850.222.3423 

& Hand Delivery 

Re: Green Pricing Quarterly Report 
Docket No. 960624-EG 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) are the original and 
fifteen (15) copies of Florida Power & Light Company's Green Pricing Research and Development 
Project Eighth Quarterly Report. The report covers the second quarter of 1999. Also enclosed is 
an additional copy of the Report which we request that you stamp and return to our runner. 

Ifyou or your StafFhave any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 222-2300. 

Very truly yours, 

Charles A. Guyton 

Miami West Palm Beach Taila Key West London 
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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY 
Green Pricing R&D Project 

Eighth Quarterly Report 
Report Period: Second Quarter 1999 

PERIOD FOR ACTIVITIES: 
April, May and June 1999 

The FPL Green Pricing Research and Development Project (GPRDP) was approved by the 
Commission in Order No. PSC-97-FOF-0528-EG, dated May 7, 1997. This program is designed to 
allow FPL the flexibility to test FPL customer response to a Green Pricing Initiative. Under the 
GPRDP, FPL will solicit contributions from its customers to be used to purchase, install, maintain 
and operate Photovoltaic (PV) modules in FPL's system. 

FPL is completing the design and implementation phases for this project. 

ACTIVITIES CONDUCTED: 

1. FPL has awarded an installation contract to the successful bidder, Advance Solar Systems, 
Inc. 

2. Work is underway; however, the inverter, a critical component of the system, has not been 
shipped. The manufacturer of the inverter has experienced a delay in receiving upstream 
components. This is expected to delay completion of the project until July 30,1999. All other 
components of the system are installed and ready for operation. 

CONTRIBUTIONS: 
The goal of $70,000 was exceeded, therefore, contribution activity was terminated. The amounts 
received and numbers of contributions remain as reported in the Fourth Quarter "1998" Report. 

BUDGET/EXPENDITURES: 
The GPRDP has an approved two year cost cap of $475,000 

FPL's expenditures during this reporting period have been .................................. $13,773.00 

FPL's annual expenditures have been ................................................................... $14,069.00 

Program to date expenditures have been .............................................................. $180,537.00 


